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Subject: Equipment start-up 
 
 
 
Date: March 12 2019 
 
 
 
We have completed preventive maintenance work at the Montreal Sulfur Plant. During the 
week of March 12, 2019, we will start-up the equipment that has been the subject of this 
maintenance work. 
 
During this period, intermittent smoke may be visible. We apologize for any inconvenience this 
situation may cause and we thank you for your understanding. 
 
These activities are part of our regular plant maintenance plan to ensure the safe and efficient 
operations of our equipment. 
 
This work will be carried out in accordance with our commitment to the community and in such 
a way as to reduce nuisances and their impacts. 
 
Thank you for understanding. 
 
For further information, you may contact our Environment, Health and Safety group at  
514-645-1636.  
 
 
 
Transmission 
 
• The Association Industrielle de l’Est de Montréal (AIEM) site: www.aiem.qc.ca  
• Suncor’s site : (http://www.suncor.com/en/about/5859.aspx) 
• Members of the Montreal Sulphur Plant Liaison Committee  
 
 
 "This notice stems from our social commitment as a member of the AIEM, and its aim is to inform 
members of the neighbouring community about any unusual events likely to have an impact outside our 
site." 
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